
  
     

     
   

 
               

   
 

  

 
 
 

-----Original Message-----
On Behalf Of Nuala Coll 
Sent: March 1, 2022 4:21 PM 
To: Laura Moy 
Subject:  Zoning  By-Law  amendment  - scheduled  March  8th  2022  

I am 100% against rezoning. This will contribute to the neighborhood turning into a "commercial zone". 
Please confirm receipt. 
Thank you, 
Nuala Coll 




